
Dear Parents 

Hello from Nettleham Infant and Nursery School! 

 

We are continuing to develop our new Nursery outdoor area and thanks to many 

generous contributions we have already made a superb start. We are planning to 

extend our music area and again any contributions of the following would be 

welcomed: 

 Old metal pans and lids (no glass please) 

 Ribbed vacuum cleaner pipes 

 Wind chimes 

 

We also need any waterproof all in one suits or waterproof trousers to fit 

nursery aged children. As we always make sure that the children go outside 

whatever the weather we have recently had some very soggy little ones and as 

the weather is getting wetter by the day these donations would be very useful. 

 

Finally (and I know this is a long shot!) we really need a large garden table (the 

sort with a hole for a parasol in the centre). If you would like to donate one to 

the Nursery then we will make sure that it gets lots of use - we don’t even mind 

giving it a coat of paint if needed! 

 

Many thanks 

 

Rachael Rideout 

Nursery Teacher 


